
New Business

Review of Board Policy 7:180-Prevention of and Response to Bullying, Intimidation and 
Harassment

As per 105 ILCS 5/27-23.7, Bullying policies shall be reviewed every 2 years and filed with 
ISBE. In order to be in compliance, Policy 7:180 was last updated in February 2021. This Press 
Policy is in alignment with best practice and is what’s recommended, so we have placed this in 
the BOE packet for review. No action is necessary, but we will list a review date in the BOE 
book as documentation.

The Board Policy follows.


